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World Department of Weather
Office of Weather Complaints
Office of Mother Nature




      
         Public Relations

Dear Mr. /Mrs. /Ms. ajhgsjsfdhj,
Thank you for your letter concerning the weather in your area.  We apologize for any inconvenience on your part for the discrepancies in weather from region to region.  I have been authorized by Mother Nature herself to deal with your request for a switching of weather to the southeast area.  In regards to this request and after careful consideration I have decided to deny your request at this time.  
We do not play favorites here at this office and you are subject to the weather which is provided for you at this particular time.  Should you feel it necessary to alleviate yourself from the pains of the weather currently in your area, it is our suggestion that you MOVE.

Understand that were we to grant your incredulous request, there would be global consequences that we would not be able to control.  Mandate requires us to take in your complaint, process it, reply, and further along, file your letter in our archives under the file “What an IDIOT”.

Should you request a copy of your letter for future reference please write again with this reference number: L053R.  That is L, zero, five, three, and an R. Again, your reference number is L053R.

Have a Splendid Day!

Ms. Moore Sleet

